
GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Thursday, February 1, 2018 in the 

Superintendent’s office in George.  Curt Fiedler called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm with the reciting 

of the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present were Curt Fiedler and Todd Klein with Doug Krull 

and Wade Netten joining by conference call.  Kristi Landis was unable to attend.  Also in attendance were 

Superintendent John Eyerly and Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo.  A quorum was established.  No 

citizens were present to address the board.  

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Netten, seconded by Krull, and carried 4-0. 

Discussion was held about the girls’ middle school basketball program with just one current coach.  It 

was originally felt that due to the low numbers, one coach could handle the program with one coach out 

on leave.  No concerns have been addressed directly to Mr. Eyerly.  However, a parent meeting was held 

with players, parents, and Mrs. Schilling.  Some concerns were discussed about mixing the 7th and 8th 

grade teams with about 11-12 total players with additional concerns about the different skill levels for all 

players, and the game situation for one person to handle checking out and next game preparations.   

A motion to approve Joel Hoogland as Girls Middle School Basketball coach for the remainder of the 

season with 33% of the season remaining with a pro-rated contract of $710.49 was made by Krull, 

seconded by Klein, and carried 4-0.   

A motion to adjourn at approximately 12:05 was made by Klein, seconded by Netten, and carried 4-0.  


